Republic of tbz Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 3, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. . ANNAARR 2021

SUBMISSION OF THE LETTER OF INTENT WITH PROPOSALS
RE: APPROVED REDISTRICTING/REORGANIZATION OF DISTRICT

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concemed

1. Attached is the copy of the communication received from the Bureau of Human
Resource and Organizational Development (BHROD) Department of Education, Central
Office, re: Reclustering of Schools/Redistricting/Reorganization of Districts.

2. The Schools Division Offices (SDOs) concerned are hereby advised to submit the
copies of the letter of intent with the proposals of the approved Redistricting/Reorganization
of Districts for submission to DepEd Central Office.

c Deadline for submission of the above-mentioned documents is set on May 10, 2021.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum are desired.

Enclosure: None
Reference: Communication form Central Office
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4/12/2021 Department of Education Mail - Re: Proposed Reclustering of Schools Assigned to the 10 District Learning Centers of SDO of Taclo...

De ' 'ED Department of Education Region VIl <region8@deped.gov.ph>

Re: Proposed Reclustering of Schools Assigned to the 10 District Learning
Centers of SDO of Tacloban City P -.«wﬁmm
Reanfary m‘ EDTICETIO g

Organization Effectiveness Division <bhrod.ced@deped.gov.ph> Thu Apr.a,mmt PM
To: DepEd VIl Eastern Visayas <region8@deped.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

Good day!

Hope this email finds you well.

This refers to the letter received by our office dated April 5, 2021 about the Proposed Reclustering of Sch
Assigned to the 10 District Learning Centers of School Division of Tacloban City, as mentioned, you received a
letter from SDO Tacloban City and proposals from other concemed SDOs. In line with this, may we respectfully
request copies of the letters and proposals from the following SDOs (Tacloban City, Catbalogan City Division,
Calbayog City Division, and Ormoc City Division, Baybay City Division, Southemn Leyte Division, Leyte Division,
Samar Division, Biliran Division and Northern Samar Division) to properly facilitate the assistance needed.

We would appreciate it very much if we can get the requested information at the earliest possible time.
Thank you.

Regards,

BHROD-OED

Organization Effectiveness Division

Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational Development
Department of Education - Central Office

Telephone No.: (02) 8633-5375

This communication may contain confidential or privilaged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is oniginally addressed. Any disciosure, copying,
dissemination, or any action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, conclusions, and stalements expressed in this

message are those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Depsriment of Education.
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